From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 11 January 2016 16:57

To: Planning; SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 15/00530/DISC 

The proposals are acceptable to discharge the condition.

Regards

Rhodri Jones

Arboricultural Officer

Environmental Services

Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Council

01295 221804

Email: Rhodri.Jones@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
-----Original Message-----

From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 

Sent: 05 January 2016 12:38

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 15/00530/DISC 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

